Hello. My name is . I am a parishioner here at Parish in

and | am a member of the Catholic women for Christ Committee/Parish Captain. Attending the
CwFC Conference has been a tremendous blessing in my life and we are so excited that we are
able to offer this conference on Saturday March 9th, 2024! These last months have had their fair
share of challenges, and | know that it's challenged me to grow in patience, in trust and in so
many other ways. Whatever virtue you might need to grow in, our theme, “Wonderfully Made”
,Lfaken from Psalm 139: "I praise you, because | am wonderfully made; wonderful are your
works"

We all struggle to recognize God’s wonderful plan in our lives at times. Life can be messy and
the world is seeming in chaos. Our speakers will reflect on our own dignity as we are created in
God’s image and likeness, and help us to recognize God’s plan and action in the world- and
how we are to tell others about his wonderful works!

It truly will be a wonderful day and | hope you can join us on Saturday March 9th at Si
Commons at St. Louis University High School. Tickets are for sale on the conference website
and more information can be found at our the table in the church lobby or at
www.catholicwomenforchrist.org.
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